California District 64 Minutes September 14, 2017

Meeting Hosted by Winters Little League

Meeting called to order at 6:54 PM

Board Members Present: Mike Pappa (DA), Milt Eberle (ADA), Marie Pappa, Mike Gorelick, Michelle Nicholas,

Brian Riley

Board Members Absent: None

League Representatives Present: DALL, DNLL, DLL, ELL, RVLL, VALL, VCLL, VNLL, WLL, WALL, WNLL

League Representative Absent: None

Review/Approval of Minutes:

Woodland Little League motioned and WLL 2nd the motion with unanimous approval.

Reports:

- No ADA report.
- No Treasurer report.
- UIC report:
 - Brian reported that there was a shortage of umpires this past year. Typically, there have been four umpires in the past.
 This past post season each game had an average of three umpires per game.
 - Brian also stated that a few long-term umpires that have donated their time have retired due to illnesses and moving away.
 - Brian reported that Assistant UIC, Jeff Rosenthal, has retired due to being tired of donating a lot of time with not much local support from the leagues.
 - Local UIC meeting will be held on November 6th at Vacaville High School, Room 50. The meeting will go over local schedule for training.
 - New bats take effect for the 2017-2018 season. 2017 bats for fall ball can still use old bats.
- No 50 / 70 & Juniors report.
- Safety report:
 - Mike Gorelick stated that claims and reports need to be submitted to Williamsport through the ASAP website.
 - Concussion protocol for California is that any player under the age of 18 removed from the game must have a physician release to return to the game.
- No Challenger report.

New Business:

- New Season, New BODs
 - Winters, Esparto, Rio Vista have not had an election for board members.
 - UIC's are the most difficult position to fill.
 - By-Laws need to be reviewed and potentially updated each season.
 - All Leagues reported that they pay umpires.

Next Meeting:

VNLL to host on October 26th.

Meeting adjourned: 8:12 PM